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REVISED:  

Southern Rhode Island Conservation District to hold election 

 for board of director members 

WESTERLY, Rhode Island, November 7, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island 

Conservation District will be holding an election for two members of the district’s board 

of directors on Monday, November 18 from 9:00 am - 5:00 pm at the Fresh Harvest 

Kitchen at 9 East Avenue in Westerly. Running for re-election on November 12 are 

current board members Phil Moreschi of Charlestown who will be running for a two-year 

term and Katie Keiffer of Wakefield who will be running for a three-year term. 

All occupiers of land within the district (Washington County and Kent County) are 

eligible to vote. Advance registration is not required; however, proof of residency in the 

district is required (e.g., driver’s license, utility bill, copy of a lease).  Please contact 

Christine Cooke at ccooke@sricd.org with any questions. 

 

  

The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) promotes and achieves a 

healthy environment and sustainable use of natural resources for the people of Kent 

and Washington Counties and the State of Rhode Island, now and for the future, by 

coordinating partners to provide technical, educational and financial resources.   
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